From: Norine Thomason

Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 10:27 AM

To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; Emmerson, Wayne <Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca>
Cc: mayorscarpitti@markham.ca; Deputy Mayor Jack Heath Markham <jheath@markham.ca>;
dhamilton <dhamilton@markham.ca>; Deputy Mayor Jack Heath Markham <jheath@markham.ca>;
jli@markham.ca; jjones <jjones@markham.ca>

Subject: Proposed Hwy 413!l Why was it cancelled by the previous government!! - for good reason!

I am a local resident, who has lived in Thornhill over 45 years.
| am strongly opposed to Highway 413 and the Bradford Bypass.

Upon reading over the York Regional Council Special Meeting Agenda - and the letter to Premier Doug
Ford - | was shocked to read at the bottom of the letter on page one “the proposed highway was
cancelled for NO KNOWN REASON in 2018 by the former premier of Ontario. If you don’t know why,
don’t you think someone should look this up. That is unbelievable! To the best of my knowledge- it was
cancelled after an environmental assessment was done on the toll it would take on the Greenbelt and
the environment. It was cancelled then and should be cancelled again. Destroying what we can’t get
back is not the way to go!

If you don’t believe me - ask your children- they are the ones that are going to have to live with your
decision. What is your legacy that you are leaving them!

Please move a motion to oppose Highway 413 and vote to support a full Environmental Assessment for
both highways.

There is no rush and if we make a mistake we have a long time to live with it and more important, so do
our children!

Thank you,
Norine Thomason,
Thornhill, Ontario,



